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Nunes Statement on Russia Investigation
Washington, March 12, 2018
House Permanent Select Committee on Intelligence Chairman Devin Nunes issued the following statement today:

“After more than a year, the Committee has �nished its Russia investigation and will now work on completing our report. I’d
like to thank Congressmen Trey Gowdy, Tom Rooney, and especially Mike Conaway for the excellent job they’ve done leading
this investigation. I’d also like to recognize the hard work undertaken by our other Committee members as well as our sta�.
Once the Committee’s �nal report is issued, we hope our �ndings and recommendations will be useful for improving security
and integrity for the 2018 midterm elections.”

For public documents related to the Committee’s Russia investigation, click here.  
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